
Report from District 13 
 
Groups are continuing to meet via Zoom, but Tuesday Tune-Up will resume person-to-person 
meetings on June 1. They plan to be hybrid for a time so that members may also attend via 
Zoom. As each group navigates its specific needs, hopefully this summer will see more groups 
resuming non-electronic meetings. 
 
Jill G., DR 
 


